
APPENDIX 3



From:
Sent:21 Oct 2021 09:16:56 +0100
To:Trees (Planning)
Cc:'David Lawton'
Subject:TPO/0011/21

You don't often get email from molliel.lawton@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important

Hi Barry

 

Thanks for your response regarding the TPO at Dendemoya. I afraid we will not be removing the 
objection of the TPO and do wish to proceed for the case to be heard by the new forest council. I will 
reiterate we have no plans to damage, remove or do anything detrimental to the tree. However our 
experience is the paperwork for TPO�s are NEVER straightforward and have often added valuable time 
to the works carried out on a tree not to mention take up a lot of our personal time and energy. They 
also add considerable costs when engaging arboriculture contractors for their services. We have 
experienced bills with additional costs of £500 upwards for trees with TPO�s. It is our absolute intention 
to use the services of a qualified professional to care for the tree.

 

Kind regards

 

Mollie Lawton

Live project co-ordinator
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